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Community Scenes 
WH- Questions 
Instructions: 

Who is cooking? 

The chef is 
cooking. 

1.  Give the student 
the picture 
scene. 

2.  Ask WH- 
questions from 
the question 
page. 





Grocery Store 
Who What When Where Why 

1.  Who is the 
cashier? 

2.  Who works in 
Produce? 

3.  Who works in the 
Bakery? 

4.  Who is buying a 
tomato? 

5.  Who is pushing a 
cart? 

6.  Who is carrying 
a basket? 

7.  Who is checking 
out? 

8.  Who is buying 
bananas? 

9.  Who is the 
manager? 

10.  Who is wearing 
an apron? 

1.  What drinks can 
you buy? 

2.  What is on sale 
this week? 

3.  What can you 

push? 
4.  What does a 

cashier give you 
that shows what 
you bought? 

5.  What do you use to 

weigh fruits and 
vegetables? 

6.  What vegetables 
do you see? 

7.  What grocery 

store do you go 
to? 

8.  What is sold in the 
Bakery? 

9.  What is sold in 

Produce? 
10.  What machine 

does a cashier 
use? 

1.  When do you go 
grocery shopping? 

2.  When have you 
gotten gum from a 
machine? 

3.  When do you eat 
bananas? 

4.  When do you eat 
tomatoes? 

5.  When do people 
use a basket? 

6.  When do people 
use a cart? 

7.  When are bananas 
ripe (color)? 

8.  When are 

tomatoes ripe 
(color)? 

9.  When might 
someone order a 
cake from a 

bakery? 
10.  When do you eat 

doughnuts? 

1.  Where is this 
scene? 

2.  Where is the 
gumball 
machine? 

3.  Where are the 
bananas? 

4.  Where is the 
bread? 

5.  Where is the 
drink cooler? 

6.  Where is the sale 
ad? 

7.  Where is the 
bakery? 

8.  Where is the 
produce scale? 

9.  Where is the 
receipt? 

10.  Where is the 
clipboard? 

 

1.  Why would someone 
wear a nametag? 

2.  Why would someone 
use a cart? 

3.  Why do people carry 
a purse? 

4.  Why would someone 
use a coupon? 

5.  Why would someone 
make a grocery list? 

6.  Why would someone 
wear an apron? 

7.  Why would someone 
wear glasses? 

8.  What would 
someone use a 
produce scale? 

9.  Why do we get 
receipts? 

10.  Why would someone 
bring reusable 
bags? 





Restaurant 
Who What When Where Why 

1.  Who is cooking? 
2.  Who is serving? 
3.  Who is cleaning? 
4.  Who is eating 

pizza? 
5.  Who is eating 

spaghetti? 
6.  Who is drinking 

coffee? 
7.  Who is eating 

alone? 
8.  Who is using a 

sippy cup? 
9.  Who is having a 

big family 
dinner? 

10.  Who is laughing? 

1.  What are most 
people eating? 

2.  What does a chef 
wear? 

3.  What can you wear 
to protect your 
clothes? 

4.  What is your 
favorite 
restaurant? 

5.  What do you use to 
cut pizza? 

6.  What is being used 
to clean up the 
spill? 

7.  What toppings do 
you like on your 
pizza? 

8.  What holds mop 
water? 

9.  What cooking 
utensils do you see? 

10.  What beverages do 
you see? 

1.  When would 
someone get a 
refill? 

2.  When do you go to 
a restaurant? 

3.  When have you 
spilled a drink? 

4.  When do you use 
salt? 

5.  When might you 
see an orange 

cone? 
6.  When might you 

have a big family 
dinner? 

7.  When are salads 

served? 
8.  When are desserts 

served? 
9.  When have you 

had to wait for a 

table? 
10.  When would 

someone sit in a 
high chair? 

1.  Where is this 
scene? 

2.  Where are the 
refrigerators? 

3.  Where is the 
kitchen? 

4.  Where is the 
waiter? 

5.  Where is the 
waitress? 

6.  Where is the 
chef? 

7.  Where is the 
salt? 

8.  Where are the 
drink pitchers? 

9.  Where is the 
(fire) brick 
oven? 

10.  Where is the 
baby? 

1.  Why is there an 
orange cone? 

2.  Why do we look at 
a menu? 

3.  Why would 
someone wear an 
apron? 

4.  Why would 
someone use a 
sippy cup? 

5.  Why is steam 
coming from the 
bowl and cups? 

6.  Why should you be 
careful around 
fire? 

7.  Why would a 
kitchen have 
swinging doors (and 
not door handles)? 

8.  Why might someone 
eat alone? 

9.  Why do people put 
salt on food? 

10.  Why would 
someone make a 
reservation? 





Park 
Who What When Where Why 

1.  Who is jogging? 
2.  Who is the park 

ranger? 
3.  Who is pushing a 

stroller? 
4.  Who is swinging? 
5.  Who is walking 

their dog? 
6.  Who is hurt? 
7.  Who is on the 

seesaw? 
8.  Who is on the 

monkey bars? 
9.  Who is on the 

merry-go-round? 
10.  Who is spinning 

the merry-go-
round? 

1.  What is the weather 
like? 

2.  What things do 
people do at a 
park? 

3.  What animals do 
you see? 

4.  What playground 
equipment do you 
see? 

5.  What does the sign 
tell us? 

6.  What vehicle do you 
see? 

7.  What can you use 
to hold onto a dog? 

8.  In what does a baby 
ride? 

9.  What does a ranger 
wear? 

10.  What can you wear 
to shade your eyes 
from the sun? 

1.  When have you 
gone to a park? 

2.  When do people 
wear sunglasses? 

3.  When have you 

walked a dog? 
4.  When do you 

swing? 
5.  When have you 

crossed monkey 
bars? 

6.  When have you 
been on a merry-
go-round? 

7.  When does 
someone ride in a 

stroller? 
8.  When have you 

taken a walk on a 
trail? 

9.  When have you 

hurt yourself 
outside? 

10.  When do you see 
squirrels? 

1.  Where is this 
scene? 

2.  Where is the 
squirrel? 

3.  Where is the 
jeep? 

4.  Where is the 
lake? 

5.  Where is the 
path? 

6.  Where is the 
trashcan? 

7.  Where is the 
rock? 

8.  Where is the pine 
tree? 

9.  Where is the 
bench 

10.  Where is the 
sign? 

 

1.  Why do people put 
dogs on leashes? 

2.  Why is there a 
sign? 

3.  Why is a park 

ranger there? 
4.  Why is the boy 

sitting on the 
ground upset? 

5.  Why do people 
jog? 

6.  Why do people use 
strollers? 

7.  Why is there a 
bench? 

8.  Why would 

someone go to the 
park? 

9.  Why do people 
wear sunglasses? 

10.  Why do people 

walk dogs? 





Hospital 
Who What When Where Why 

1.  Who has a 
broken leg? 

2.  Who is crying? 
3.  Who is a nurse? 
4.  Who is a doctor? 
5.  Who is using a 

cane? 
6.  Who hurt her 

knee? 
7.  Who is itchy? 
8.  Who is blowing 

her nose? 
9.  Who is the 

receptionist? 
10.  Who is going to 

get a shot? 

1.  What is put on a 
broken leg? 

2.  What is not 
allowed? 

3.  What items do you 

see that can be 
pushed? 

4.  What do we use to 
blow our noses? 

5.  What can we use 
to see bones? 

6.  What is another 
word for “shot?” 

7.  What does a 
doctor or nurse 
use to listen to a 

heart? 
8.  What is an I.V.? 
9.  What is another 

word for “sick?” 
10.  What is the name 

of a hospital near 
you? 

1.  When have you 
been to the 
hospital? 

2.  When do you use a 
tissue? 

3.  When might 
someone use 
crutches? 

4.  When do patients 
check-in? 

5.  When have you 
gotten a shot? 

6.  When might 
someone have 
surgery? 

7.  When might 
someone use a 
wheelchair? 

8.  When might 
someone arrive in 
an ambulance? 

9.  When does 
someone get a 
cast? 

10.  When do people get 
gray hair 

 

1.  Where is this 
scene? 

2.  Where is the X-
ray? 

3.  Where is the 
I.V.? 

4.  Where is the 
heart rate 
monitor? 

5.  Where are the 
crutches? 

6.  Where is the 
computer? 

7.  Where do 
doctors and 
nurses keep their 
stethoscopes? 

8.  Where is the 
shot? 

9.  Where are the 
patients? 

10.  Where do you 
check-in? 

1.  Why is the woman 
using a cane? 

2.  Why is the girl in a 
wheelchair? 

3.  Why do people use 

crutches? 
4.  Why is the nurse 

wearing a 
headlamp? 

5.  Why might 
someone get a 

shot? 
6.  Why are people 

not allowed to use 
cell phones? 

7.  Why are there 

curtains? 
8.  Why might 

someone get an X-
ray? 

9.  Why do doctors 

and nurses use 
stethoscopes? 

10.  Why might the girl 
be crying? 





Zoo 
Who What When Where Why 

1.  Who is selling 
tickets? 

2.  Who is a tour 
guide? 

3.  Who is eating 
lunch? 

4.  Who is just 
arriving? 

5.  Who is feeding 
the animals? 

6.  Who is 
transporting a 
zebra? 

7.  Who is in a 
stroller? 

8.  Who is selling 
popcorn? 

9.  Who is near the 
carousel? 

10.  Who is in the tour 
group? 

1.  What animals do 
you see? 

2.  What does a seal 
eat? 

3.  What does a lion 
eat? 

4.  What snack food is 
being sold? 

5.  What is the weather 
like? 

6.  What does a 
zookeeper wear? 

7.  What jobs can 
people have at the 
zoo? 

8.  What signs do you 
see? 

9.  What other animals 
might you see in a 
zoo? 

10.  What is your 
favorite zoo 
animal? 

1.  When have you 
been to the zoo? 

2.  When have you 
been on a tour? 

3.  When is this scene 

taking place 
(season)? 

4.  When have you 
been on a 
carousel? 

5.  When might a zoo 

be closed? 
6.  When is someone 

pushed in a 
stroller? 

7.  When have you 

eaten outside? 
8.  When (do you 

think) animals are 
fed? 

9.  When do the 

animals sleep? 
10.  When might an 

exhibit be closed? 

 

1.  Where is this 
scene? 

2.  Where is the 
zebra? 

3.  Where do you 
buy tickets? 

4.  Where can you 
buy popcorn? 

5.  Where is the 
hippo? 

6.  Where is the 
carousel? 

7.  Where is the 
squirrel? 

8.  Where is the 
Jeep? 

9.  Where is the 
picnic area? 

10.  Where is the 
nearest zoo? 

 

1.  Why are the 
animals within 
fences? 

2.  Why is there a 
turnstile? 

3.  Why is there a 
separate entrance 
for strollers and 
wheelchairs? 

4.  Why does the tour 
guide have a flag? 

5.  Why do people use 
a stroller? 

6.  Why are the bird 
and squirrel outside 
of the zoo? 

7.  Why is the zebra in 
a cage? 

8.  Why might some 
animals not be put 
together (like a lion 
and a gazelle)? 

9.  Why might someone 
buy an annual zoo 
pass? 

10.  Why do people go 
to a zoo? 





Post Office 
Who What When Where Why 

1.  Who is a mail 
carrier? 

2.  Who is mailing a 
fragile package? 

3.  Who is mailing a 
gift? 

4.  Who is working? 
5.  Who is waiting? 
6.  Who is dropping 

a letter in the 
mail drop? 

7.  Who is wearing 
glasses? 

8.  Who is wearing a 
belt? 

9.  Who is wearing 
shorts? 

10.  Who delivers 
your mail? 

1.  What does a mail 
carrier wear? 

2.  What must you stick 
on an envelope 
before mailing? 

3.  What does “fragile” 
mean? 

4.  What is the woman 
mailing? 

5.  What is hanging on 
the wall? 

6.  What is used to 
weigh packages? 

7.  What is likely 
behind the doors? 

8.  What information 
do you need to 
write on an 
envelope/label? 

9.  What is your zip 
code? 

10.  What could be in 
the fragile 
package? 

1.  When is the post 
office open? 

2.  When does the 
post office not 
deliver mail? 

3.  When have you 
sent a card? 

4.  When have you 
sent a package? 

5.  When have you 
gotten mail? 

6.  When might a mail 
carrier drive a 
truck (& not walk)? 

7.  When might a mail 
carrier wear 

shorts? 
8.  When have you 

waited in a line 
with stanchions & 
velvet ropes? 

9.  When is a package 
marked “fragile?” 

10.  When do you get 
your mail? 

1.  Where is this 
scene? 

2.  Where is the 
flag? 

3.  Where is the mail 
drop box? 

4.  Where is the 
scale? 

5.  Where is a 
package? 

6.  Where is a 
letter? 

7.  Where are the 
workers? 

8.  Where is the 
computer? 

9.  Where is the mail 
carrier? 

10.  Where is your 
mailbox (at 
home)? 

 

1.  Why does the post 
office have a 
scale? 

2.  Why do we use 
stamps? 

3.  Why does the mail 
carrier have a bag? 

4.  Why is there a 
velvet rope/
stanchions? 

5.  Why might someone 
not like to lick 
envelopes? 

6.  Why do people go 
to the post office? 

7.  Why might someone 
send a card? 

8.  Why should you put 
a return address on 
letters you mail? 

9.  Why is mailing a 
package more 
expensive than 
mailing a letter? 

10.  Why should you not 
cut/ditch in line? 





Bank 
Who What When Where Why 

1.  Who is on the 
phone? 

2.  Who is in the 
drive-thru? 

3.  Who is 
shredding? 

4.  Who is meeting 
with a banker? 

5.  Who is working 
the drive-thru? 

6.  Who brought a 
jar of change? 

7.  Who is working 
security? 

8.  Who has a 
briefcase? 

9.  Who has a bag 
of money? 

10.  Who is sitting at 
a desk? 

1.  What is the girl 
holding? 

2.  What time is it? 
3.  What do you put 

your money in 

when using a 
drive-thru? 

4.  What is the woman 
in line doing? 

5.  What is another 
word for “money?” 

6.  What is the place 
they keep money 
called? 

7.  What is putting 
money in the bank 

called? 
8.  What is taking 

money out of the 
bank called? 

9.  What do policeman 

wear? 
10.  What do bank 

employees wear? 

1.  When are banks 
open? 

2.  When are banks 
closed? 

3.  When might a 

paper get 
shredded? 

4.  When might 
someone get a 
lollipop? 

5.  When have you 

gone to the bank? 
6.  When have you 

gotten a check? 
7.  When will it be the 

girl’s turn? 

8.  When might the 
policeman arrest 
someone? 

9.  When have you 
been through a 

bank drive-thru? 
10.  When have you 

saved change? 

1.  Where is this 
scene? 

2.  Where is the 
clock? 

3.  Where is all of 
the money kept? 

4.  Where is the jar 
of change? 

5.  Where is the 
shredder? 

6.  Where is a 
computer? 

7.  Where is the 
recycling bin? 

8.  Where is a pen? 
9.  Where is a 

money bag? 
10.  Where is a 

briefcase? 
 

1.  Why would 
someone shred a 
paper? 

2.  Why is a police 
officer there? 

3.  Why is there a 
safe? 

4.  Why are the pens 
on chains? 

5.  Why might 
someone go 

through the drive-
thru? 

6.  Why do we recycle 
paper? 

7.  Why are there 

stanchions/velvet 
ropes? 

8.  Why do people go 
to the bank? 

9.  Why might the 

couple be meeting 
with the banker? 

10.  Why do we have 
banks? 
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Movie Theater 
Who What When Where Why 

1.  Who is selling 
tickets? 

2.  Who is working 
the concession 
stand? 

3.  Who is paying? 
4.  Who is eating 

popcorn? 
5.  Who is taking 

tickets? 
6.  Who is waiting in 

line? 
7.  Who is wearing a 

bowtie? 
8.  Who is wearing 

glasses? 
9.  Who is holding a 

ticket? 
10.  Who is wearing 

polka dots? 

1.  What foods are 
being sold? 

2.  What must you buy 
to get into a 
movie? 

3.  What are the 
people in movies 
called? 

4.  What are the twins 
doing? 

5.  What are the 

concession 
workers wearing? 

6.  What is the ticket 
seller wearing? 

7.  What is the ticket 

taker wearing? 
8.  What does a movie 

theater look like? 
9.  What is the last 

movie you saw? 

10.  What is your 
favorite movie? 

1.  When are movie 
previews shown? 

2.  When are movie 
credits shown? 

3.  When do people 

buy movie tickets? 
4.  When have you 

eaten popcorn? 
5.  When has a movie 

made you laugh? 
6.  When has a movie 

made you cry? 
7.  When has a movie 

made you scared? 
8.  When have you 

worn matching 

outfits with 
someone else? 

9.  When have you 
gone to the 
movies? 

10.  When might 
movies be 
cheaper? 

1.  Where is this 
scene? 

2.  Where is the 
concession 
stand? 

3.  Where are 
theaters 1-10? 

4.  Where are 
theaters 11-20? 

5.  Where is the 
ticket taker? 

6.  Where do people 
buy tickets? 

7.  Where is the 
popcorn 
machine? 

8.  Where is the 
money? 

9.  Where is a 
ticket? 

10.  Where is the 
salt? 

 

1.  Why is there salt on 
the counter? 

2.  Why does a ticket 
taker rip tickets? 

3.  Why are there 
signs with 
numbers? 

4.  Why are there 
pictures of food on 
the wall? 

5.  Why can’t you bring 
outside food/drink 
in? 

6.  Why might the girl 
in the purple & 
green dress be 
shocked? 

7.  Why might someone 
wear a sweatshirt 
to the movies? 

8.  Why might someone 
buy tickets online? 

9.  Why might you want 
to arrive early? 

10.  Why do they show 
previews before 
movies? 





The Library 
Who What When Where Why 

1.  Who is the 
librarian? 

2.  Who is reading to 
the children? 

3.  Who is listening 
to an iPod? 

4.  Who is working 
on computer? 

5.  Who is wearing a 
bow in her hair? 

6.  Who is reading 
silently? 

7.  Who is wearing 
glasses? 

8.  Who is being 
read to? 

9.  Who reads to 
you? 

10.  Who takes you to 
the library? 

1.  What is this room 
called? 

2.  What do you read? 
3.  What stuffed 

animal do you see? 

4.  What are the kids 
sitting on? 

5.  What is a person 
who writes books 
called? 

6.  What is a person 

who draws 
pictures in books 
called? 

7.  What is your 
favorite book? 

8.  What types of 
technology do you 
see? 

9.  What might the 
book the man is 

reading be about? 
10.  What can you do in 

your library, 
besides check out 

books? 

1.  When have you 
gone to the 
library? 

2.  When does 
someone read to 
you? 

3.  When do you use 
a computer? 

4.  When have you 
sat on a bean 
bag? 

5.  When can you 
get a library 
card? 

6.  When do you like 
to read? 

7.  When do you use 
headphones? 

8.  When is the 
library open? 

9.  When do kids 
learn to read? 

10.  When might you 
turn on a light? 

1.  Where is the 
computer? 

2.  Where are the 
pencils? 

3.  Where is the 
teddy bear? 

4.  Where are the 
bean bags? 

5.  Where are the 
shelves? 

6.  Where is the 
book with the 
sun? 

7.  Where is your 
library? 

8.  Where is the 
lamp? 

9.  Where are the 
books? 

10.  Where is the 
iPod? 

1.  Why must you be 
quiet in a 
library? 

2.  Why is the boy 
wearing 
headphones? 

3.  Why are there 
shelves? 

4.  Why are the kids 
sitting on the 
floor? 

5.  Why do people 
read books? 

6.  Why do people 
go to the library? 

7.  Why do people 
sit on bean bags? 

8.  Why do we check 
out books? 

9.  Why are books 
kept in ABC 
order? 

10.  Why might you 
use a computer? 





Hair Salon 
Who What When Where Why 

1.  Who is getting 
her hair dried? 

2.  Who is having 
her hair washed? 

3.  Who is having 
her hair cut? 

4.  Who is on the 
phone? 

5.  Who is waiting? 
6.  Who is looking in 

the mirror? 
7.  Who is 

sweeping? 
8.  Who is a 

hairdresser? 
9.  Who is listening 

to music? 
10.  Who cuts your 

hair? 

1.  What is the boy 
sweeping (up)? 

2.  What is used to 
wash hair? 

3.  What are the 
people who are 
waiting doing? 

4.  What is hair dye? 
5.  What shows your 

reflection? 
6.  What types of 

reading material do 
you see? 

7.  What tool is used to 
cut hair? 

8.  What office 
machines are on 
the desk? 

9.  What is used to dry 
hair? 

10.  What do you do 
while waiting for an 
appointment? 

1.  When have you 
been to a hair 
salon? 

2.  When might 
someone dye their 
hair? 

3.  When does a stylist 
shampoo hair? 

4.  When does a stylist 
blow dry hair? 

5.  When might 
someone be upset 
after a haircut? 

6.  When does 
someone make an 
appointment? 

7.  When would a 
stylist use clippers? 

8.  When would a 
stylist use a towel? 

9.  When would a child 
get his/her first 
haircut? 

10.  When might 
someone get a 
fancy hairstyle? 

1.  Where is this 
scene? 

2.  Where is the 
shampoo? 

3.  Where are the 
scissors? 

4.  Where are the 
mirrors? 

5.  Where is the 
picture? 

6.  Where is the 
receptionist? 

7.  Where is the 
waiting area? 

8.  Where is the 
brush? 

9.  Where is the 
cash register? 

10.  Where do you 
get your hair 
cut? 

1.  Why is the man 
sweeping? 

2.  Why is the 
receptionist (likely) 
on the phone? 

3.  Why would 
someone use a 
hairdryer? 

4.  Why would 
someone use a 
curling iron? 

5.  Why do we brush 
or comb our hair? 

6.  Why do people 
wear a cape at the 
salon? 

7.  Why do people dye 
their hair? 

8.  Why should you 
make an 
appointment for a 
haircut? 

9.  Why would 
someone use 
hairspray? 

10.  Why do the chairs 
in a salon spin? 
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